From: Allison Eshel

To: Council Clerk — Testimony
Subject: Support for city-sanctioned campsites
Date: Thursday, October 27, 2022 8:13:48 AM

Dear Mayor Wheeler and Portland City Councilors,

I fully support the proposal to create several large campsites for the homeless and to ban
camping on city streets. This is a common-sense policy, allowing campers access to services
like toilets and trash collection, while keeping Portland's sidewalks and parks clean and safe.

Thank you,
Allison Eshel
7225 SE 20th Avenue, Portland, OR 97202
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